
 

 
 

City of Rio Dell 

675 Wildwood Avenue 

Rio Dell, CA  95562 

(707) 764-3532 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

RIO DELL CITY COUNCIL 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of 

the Rio Dell City Council for December 19, 2023, has been 

canceled. There are no items pending to come before the 

Council at this time.  

 

The next regular meeting of the City Council will be held on 

Tuesday, January 2, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. in the Rio Dell City 

Hall Council Chambers, 675 Wildwood Avenue, Rio Dell, 

California. 

 
 

 

______________________________ 

Karen Dunham, City Clerk 

Posted 12/8/23 

 

 
 

 


